
Windmill United Benefice  
St Bartholomew, Burstow 

St Mary the Virgin, Horne 

St John the Baptist, Outwood 

windmillchurches.co.uk 

Contacts 
During the Interregnum, please email enquiries to windmillchurches3@gmail.com 

Church Wardens 
Burstow: Kay Hammond (07808 322440) and Ann Sheppard (01342 842386) 
Horne: Sue Wates (01342 843721) and Andrew Goudie (01342 843550) 
Outwood: Nick Case-Green (01342 842373) and Rosie Yeldham (01342 844642) 

18 February 2024 – First Sunday of Lent 

This week’s online service 
www.windmillchurches.co.uk/online-worship-for-18-february/ 

In-church services this Sunday, 18 February 

9:30am Holy Communion at St Bartholomew, Burstow 

10am Morning Worship at St Mary the Virgin, Horne 

11am Holy Communion at St John the Baptist, Outwood 
 

In-church services next Sunday, 25 February 

9:30am Holy Communion at St Bartholomew, Burstow 

10am Holy Communion at St Mary the Virgin, Horne 

11am Holy Communion at St John the Baptist, Outwood 
 

Viv Tennant 
Viv Tennant’s funeral is on Friday 23 February at 12 noon in 
St Mary the Virgin, Horne. 

Derek Burchett 
The funeral of Derek Burchett will take place on Tuesday 
27 February at 12 noon in St Bartholomew’s, Burstow. 

https://www.windmillchurches.co.uk/online-worship-for-18-february/


 

Lent Groups 
Our Lent course begins this week, on Monday 19 February, at 
7:30pm and on Wednesday 21 February at 2:30pm in Smallfield 
Church Hall, lasting around 90 minutes. It will be based on the book 
Encountered: Meeting God in Ordinary Places by Claire Benton-
Evans, which is available on Amazon (from £3.21 for used editions) 
and elsewhere. More information in church. 

Please sign the list at the back of the church and, at the first 
meeting, bring along an object that means ‘home’ to you – and 
perhaps a friend.  

Organ Recital 
On Sunday 25 February at 3pm, Peter Nye will give a free recital of 
organ music at St Mary’s, Horne, featuring music for Lent, 
Passiontide and Easter. Refreshments will be provided. Everyone is 
welcome. Any donations received will be put towards the 
renovation of the pipe organ at St Mary’s. 

Is it yours? 
A metal tray was left behind at St Mary’s, Horne after the Epiphany 
service there. If it belongs to you, please come and collect it at any 
time. 

Online giving 
www.windmillchurches.co.uk/online-giving/  

Previous online services 
www.windmillchurches.co.uk/previous-online-services 

 

 

 

 

Please send items for the next notice sheet to Peter Nye (ppn@blueyonder.co.uk) 
by 6pm on Wednesday 21 February 


